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NAVY DEPARTMENT

Refer to No. NAVAL AIR TECHNICAL TRAINING CENTER
NORMAN, OKLAHOMA

21 September 1944

Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen,

Would really appreciate hearing from you in regards
to our tenative basketball arrangements. We still

would like to have you come down here the first week
in December.

Was talking to Drake yesterday and he informed me
you were looking for an opponent for & double-header

in Kansas City. Why not play home and home - we would
be glad to come to Kansas City.

Sincerely yours,

W. Ho YO T, LTO

Basketball Officer

WHY/ilt



